
Sharon Klumpp 
Oakdale City Administrator 
oakdale City Hall 
1584 Hadley Avenue, North 
Oakdale, Minnesota 55119 

February 7, 1991 

Re: D-268 Lake Elmo/A-4807 Oakdale 

Dear Ms. Klumpp: 

The Municipal Board has received Oakdale's Resolution #90-213 
and accompanying map outlining the area which is the subject of the 
resolution. 

The board members, upon reviewing the map, have concluded that 
the area requested for consideration before the board does not meet 
the statutory requirement of Minnesota Statutes 414.061, 
subdivision 4, ..... portions of one municipality completely 
surrounded by another municipality, ..... (emphasis added). since 
the necessary jurisdictional requirements have not been met, and 
in continuing efforts to save money for the cities, as well as the 
Municipal Board, no further briefing schedules or arguments will 
be made. 

Historically, concurrent detachment and 
either been initiated by concurrent resolutions 
by petition of all of the property owners. 
petitions are available upon request. 

annexations have 
by both cities or 
Copies of sample 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please 
feel free to contact this office. 

TAM:sjh 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Terrence A. Merritt 
Executive Director 

cc: Mary Kueffner, Lake Elmo city Administrator 


